

TERM 4: THURSDAY 19 OCTOBER 2017





ENCORE!

We have two nominated students for Encore 2017.

ENCORE!!!

Congratulations to **Laani Jansen** and **Georgia Cosier** from the Year 12 Music class who have been nominated for Encore. Encore is a concert held at the Sydney Opera House each year and showcases some of the best HSC Music performances from the previous year.

Laani and Georgia are both vocalists and performed a broad range of repertoire in the style of pop, jazz and musical theatre. Georgia also performed an original piece for her HSC.

These students will now film their performances and send them to NESA for possible inclusion in the Encore Concert in 2018.

Luke Robinson

Senior School Teacher - Creative Arts & Year 10 Assistant Advisor